
Telephone loco 933 South Van Dyke Road 

RADIO STATION 

WLFIW 
1540 ON YOUR DIAL 

BAD AXE, MICHIGAN 10 FEB: 1955 

MR. KERMIT GEARY 

WALNUTPORT, PA. 

DEAR MR. GEARY: 
THIS IS TO CONFIRM YOUR LETTER OF SEPT. 1 

ON YOUR RECEPTION OF WLEW'S EQUIPTMENT TEST BROAD- 
CAST OF THE MORNING OF SEPT. 1 WE WERE ON THE AIR 
FROM MIDNIGHT UNTIL 2:37 A.M. THAT MORNING AND YOUR 
REPORT COINSIDES WITH OUR LOG. 

AM VERY HAPPY THAT YOU WERE ABLE TO RECEIVE 
US IN PA. AND THAT RECEPTION WAS GOOD. WE ARE PLANNING 
TO RUN A PROOF OF PERFORMANCE TEST NEXT WEEK POSSIBLY 
TUES. OR WED. MORNING, YOU MIGHT BE INTERESTED IN 
PICKING US UP AGAIN, 

AM SORRY I HAVE WAITED SO LONG TO SEND YOU 
YO JR REPLY, BUT UNTIL RECENTLY I HAVEN'T BEEN VERY 
INTERESTED IN HAM ACTIVITES AND DIDN'T REALIZE HOW 
MUCH HAM'S AROUND THE COUNTRY DEPENDED ON BROADCAST 
STATIONS FOR DX'S. I HOLD A 1st PHONE LICENCE AND 
AM NOW STUD ING FOR MY HAM GENERAL LICENCE. HAVE JUST 
FINISHED BUILDING A CODE OSCIELATOR TO LEARN KEYING. 

HOPING TO HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN SOON. 

SINCERELY, 

DAVID DELL II 
CHIEF ENGINEER 
WLEW 

"Speaking For Folks Of The Thumb." 


